Richard H. Burke

20 Magnolia Crossing
Savannah, GA 31411-1417
richardharveyburke@gmail.com

July 5, 2020

Ellen Boleh
F03 D nwey Avenue
Vernonburg, qA 31419

Dear Ellen:
Congratulations are well earned and herein rendere for your very
Lmaginative and entertaining year as the club’s President. You did an
excellent job, as all who know You were sure You would,

But have you yet realized just how wnlque Your year was? Stinee the club’s
founding in 1912, about 5,000 people have been members. Of those only
107 got to be President. And of those, only four - ncluding you - have
been women.,

But vavest of vave, of all 107 Club Presidents, male or fewale, only two, You
and Frank Bell (1912-19), got to Lead during a raging pandemic!

History doesw't relate how Frank performed, but you handled an éxtremeLg
tough role magnificently. You brought high energy, tnnovation, humor
and steady Leadership to the “ive” meetings you ran before Covit-19 and to
the zoom meeetings that were Later necessitated by the rules of in-howe
sheltering,.

Ve pretty) sure wo one else could have handled thic unlquely stressful term
with the poise and dedication, You exhibited throughout.

So, let me again congratulate You on a job well done.

Warmly (out not feverishly),

e /S



